
Queensland Churches Together and Brisbane Roman Catholic Council 

for Ecumenism & Inter-Religious Relations 

invite you to 

RSVP by Friday 30 September 2016 

To Jela Virzi on 07 3369 6792 or admin@qct.org.au 

Bishop Michael Putney Memorial Lecture 

Tuesday 11 October, 2016 

at 7:00pm 

Holy Spirit Seminary 

487 Earnshaw Road, Banyo 

Rev Dr Olav Fykse TveitRev Dr Olav Fykse TveitRev Dr Olav Fykse Tveit   
General Secretary 

World Council of Churches 

will speak on 

WAYS FORWARD IN ECUMENISM 

IN THIS CONTEMPORARY AGE 

Contribution $10 payable on the night, includes a light supper 


